
Dear Family, 

• It has come to my attention today that there are potential changes underway on Abergele Road.

• A consultation is currently taking place, but if the plans go ahead, there may not be a place to park outside Ysgol
Bod Alaw at all, apart from the one 'drop off' area that is already there.

• It looks like there will be no parking on the Colwyn Bay or Old Colwyn side of the school or on Eirias Road (the
one-way street on the other side of the school).

• These are the documents for you to have a look for yourself.

• Remember to give your opinion on these changes through the questionnaire (third link below).

• THE CONSULTATION ENDS TOMORROW 14.11.23

Abergele Road - Active Travel - Conwy County Borough Council 

https://www.conwy.gov.uk/cy/Resident/Parking-Roads-and-Travel/Active-Travel/Colwyn-Bay-Town-
Centre/assets/documents/Colwyn-Bay-Sheets-2-3-4.pdf 

Tell us what you think - Conwy County Borough Council 

Diolch yn fawr, 

Dafydd Rhys a Staff Ysgol Bod Alaw 

https://www.conwy.gov.uk/en/Resident/Parking-Roads-and-Travel/Active-Travel/Colwyn-Bay-Town-Centre/Abergele-Road.aspx
https://www.conwy.gov.uk/cy/Resident/Parking-Roads-and-Travel/Active-Travel/Colwyn-Bay-Town-Centre/assets/documents/Colwyn-Bay-Sheets-2-3-4.pdf
https://www.conwy.gov.uk/cy/Resident/Parking-Roads-and-Travel/Active-Travel/Colwyn-Bay-Town-Centre/assets/documents/Colwyn-Bay-Sheets-2-3-4.pdf
https://www.conwy.gov.uk/en/Resident/Parking-Roads-and-Travel/Active-Travel/Colwyn-Bay-Town-Centre/Tell-us-what-you-think.aspx



